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Comments:  

As previously submitted, I fully support creation of expanded Honolulu Police Department 

capacity on the Leeward Coast of Oahu.  We are experiencing a significant expansion of 

population in our area, with no apparent increase in HPD resources to address the inevitable rise 

in calls for support.  Our HPD men and women need your support to do their job.  The Waianae 

Station has the space designed in to function as a fully independent HPD District, but was never 

completed or equipped to perform that function.  We are already seeing an increase in property 

crime, as well as serious crimes to include homicide in District 8.  This is simply too big an area 

to serve with existing HPD resources.  By creating an separate District, HPD leaders can 

apportion their resources in a way that provides for public safety as well as safety for officers.  I 

urge you to strongly consider this initiative.   
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Comments:  

I strongly support HR78. 
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